
 

 
 

 

 

 
 15.02.2023 
 
 

To 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
Scrip code : 509152 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E),  
Mumbai - 400 051. 
 
Symbol : GRPLTD  –  Series: EQ 

 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation regarding fire incident at one of our manufacturing plant located at 

Akkalkot Road, Solapur on 15.02.2023. 
 
Ref: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements)  

Regulations, 2015 

 
Please take note of a major fire incident that took place at one of our manufacturing plants 
located at C-10/1, MIDC Industries, Akkalkot Road, Solapur, Maharashtra – 413006 on                
15th February, 2023 starting at around 1:30 a.m. IST.  
 
The cause of the fire and extent of damage is under assessment and will be known in due 
course. Fortunately, there is no casualty or injury to life. Company has informed the 
insurance company about the incident. The stocks and fixed assets are covered by the 
insurance policy. 
 
Production operation at the said plant is suspended temporarily. Operations at other 
manufacturing plants are operating normally without any likely impact.  
 
You are requested to take the same on records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For GRP Ltd. 
 

 
 
    
Jyoti Sancheti 

Company Secretary & Company Secretary 
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